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Appendix A – Notes to accompany the annual internal audit report 

 

Section F 

 

No work has been carried out during the internal audit on petty cash payments as the parish 

council no longer receives or pays for expenses with cash and therefore does not maintain a 

petty cash float. 

 

This is not expected to change in the future and therefore no work is planned in this area in 

the coming 12 months. 

 

 




